ĸ.

Department of Wisconsin American Legion Auxiliary 2930 American Legion Drive P.O. Box 140 Portage, WI 53901-0140

Dear Honor Flights,

At our recent session of American Legion Auxiliary Badger Girls State, the citizens wanted to write a mail call postcard as their celebration of Poppy Day. Enclosed in this box/envelope are some of the postcards that are being sent to each of the six honor flight hubs in Wisconsin. Their hope is that they can be shared with different participants on future flights.

The postcards are not addressed to a particular person and are signed first name only. Doing this project with all of our delegates generated about 49 postcards for each hub.

Sincerely,

Mary Walz

ALABGS Dean of City Counselors

May Waly

zlaw@aol.com 608-643-4186